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PUBLIC NOTICE
1800 WEST (HYRUM DAM) ROAD CLOSURE

Please be advised that 1800 West over Hyrum Dam will be closed to all traffic beginning on Monday, June 2, 2025 and is
anticipated to remain closed until February 10, 2029.

This closure is needed to facilitate the Bureau of Reclamation constructing a new spillway for Hyrum Dam.

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please reach out to the Cache County Public Works
Department at 435-755-1560.
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Date: 5/16/2025



